Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen

Minutes of the January 25, 1996 meeting.

Board members present were: Tom Davis, Paula Clemente and Peter
Moore. Business Manager Phil Dwight was also present.

The meeting convened at 7 P.M. on January 25, the January 22nd
meeting having been cancelled.

The minutes of the January 15th meeting were approved.

A review of the proposed 1996 budget resulted in the following
changes:

A. The Selectmen agreed with the request of Library Trustees to
add and additional $3,500 to the Library budget to change
the front doors to provide fire safety.

B. The request for $5,000 for additional improvements in
Memorial Park was reviewed. It was decided to ask the
Committee for additional information at the February 5
meeting before making a decision.

cC. It was decided to ask for approval for a new Capital
Reserve Fund to provide for improvement or major repairs to
the Town Hall building. The amount requested will be
$7,500.

D. Decisions on money for the Aiken Building will be reached on
February 12 after the Aiken Committee meets.

E. A warrant for the full cost of the replacement of the bridge
on Gregg Lake Road will be added. (No net cost to the Town)

The agreement with DOT COM re: drug testing was approved.

The Selectmen voted to support the adoption of Senate Bill 2 for
School District Meeting. While realizing the possible problems it
might cause, overall they felt it was worth trying.

Request for 1995 abatements will be reviewed on February 19
and/or February 26.

The Selectmen reviewed the request for lifting egquipment for

A.R.T.S. & aizﬁfzs¢ua will be made on February 5.
RN

There will not be a Selectmen's meeting on January 29th.
The meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted, Philip T. Dwight Business Manager



